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 David Margulies COMMEMP

ER

2015/3530/P 28/07/2015  01:11:08 Following the examination of the extremely thorough set of documents, I can only conclude that the 

proposed scheme has been composed with the utmost care and concern. The elevations of the proposed 

building construction have been drawn up with great sensitivity to the environment as a whole, and to 

the immediate neighbours in particular. In particular, the proposed arboretum would be a fine addition 

to the ecology and aesthetics of the surrounding area. The present structure is in serious disrepair and 

has no qualities worth saving.

14-16 Perrins Lane

London

NW3 1QY

 Lucille Smithson SUPPRT2015/3530/P 27/07/2015  10:14:48 I would like to express my support for the new design for the site at 22 Frognal Way. As Hampstead 

residents, and regular users of the footpath up to Church Row with our children, it would be good to 

see a new family home in the site which appears to have been empty for many years. We also 

appreciate that the existing trees will be preserved, to keep Hampstead the leafy place so many of us  

hold dear. It will be good to see a new home to add value to that beautiful street.

We are happy to support this application.

Lucille Smithson

40 Platts Lane

Hampstead

NW3 7NT
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